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Action plan 2022 

Basing on the implementation of the UBC strategy 2022-2030, The UBC Planning Cities Commission 
that aims to increase the awareness of the issues facing urban planning, construction and 
architecture among UBC member cities ,will continue to promote interaction and cooperation 
between Baltic Sea cities and towns in the field of urban planning and construction.  

According to that, In 2022 the Commission will implement the following actions. 

1. Planning and marketing of a new city district. The UBC Planning Cities Commission in 
cooperation with the Smart and Prospering Cities Commission and the city of Kiel will organize 
in-person seminar in the city of Kiel in June 2022. 

 
The intention of the Seminar is to give city experts from urban planning and economic 
development sectors from across the Baltic sea region the opportunity to contribute to the success 
of Kiel's planned Holtenau-Ost city district development process, within a forum where they can 
form closer relationships with one another. 
Preparation of recommendations for Kiel Holtenau Ost, the masterplan has been already done and 
there is some architectural competition going on, so the task (particularly for urban planners) 
would be how to manage the development, first steps - how/where to start it then – wake up next 
development, what first should be done, what kind of temporary uses could help in the process of 
transformation of the area into success. 
 
2. Before that, the UBC Planning Cities Commission Steering Group will have the Seminar 

Preparation Meeting in Kiel in April 2022. 
3. Getting involved in the New European Bauhaus initiative. The UBC Planning Cities Commission 

will organize the webinar/on-line meeting in the late Autumn 2022 (November) concerning 
the topic of NEB. 

4. Members of the Steering Group will furthermore attend executive board meetings when 
invited and necessary. 
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